Dear Vladimir Andreevich!

We wish you a most happy birthday, filled with good memories of all the wonderful things you have helped to make happen in your life, and with pleasant anticipation of more good things to come.  Here are a pair of photos from happy occasions: 
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At Volodja and Barbara’s, on Volodja’s 70th birthday, December 9, 2005.
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At the 100th meeting of your seminar, March 31, 2007

All the very, very best!

Vladimir Borschev and Barbara Partee

